
Texas School for the Deaf
Performing Arts Program presents

A High School Production

LITTLE SHOPOF

April 7, 8 and 9, 2016
at 7:00 p.m.

R.L. Davis Auditorium
All performances will be voice interpreted.

Adults $8
Students/Seniors $5

Children age 5 and under free

Gabrielle Nocciolino, Director
Brian Cheslik, Co-Director

Written and Adapted from Charles B. Griffith

HORRORS


